
HHaavvee  eerroossiioonn  oorr  ssttoorrmmwwaatteerr  iissssuueess  oonn  yyoouurr  pprrooppeerrttyy??  

LLiivvee  iinn  tthhee  CCrreesscceenntt  LLaakkee  WWaatteerrsshheedd??  

TTHHEE  CCRREESSCCEENNTT  LLAAKKEE  WWAATTEERRSSHHEEDD  GGRRAANNTT    

IISS  CCUURRRREENNTTLLYY  UUNNDDEERRWWAAYY!!  

The Maine Department of Environmental Protection (Maine DEP) awarded the Town of 

Raymond a grant to protect water quality in the Crescent Lake Watershed. The project is 

designed to increase education and awareness about water quality issues, and fix erosion 

problems on residential properties, youth summer camps, and public & private roads. 

RREESSIIDDEENNTTIIAALL  MMAATTCCHHIINNGG  GGRRAANNTTSS  
are still available for private landowners in the 

Crescent Lake Watershed! 

These projects are aimed at fixing erosion problems 

located on residential properties around Crescent Lake. 

Landowners receive FREE technical assistance, site 

plans, and will be reimbursed for up to $300 worth of 

materials. A number of landowners have taken advantage 

of the technical assistance and grant funds available to fix 

erosion issues on their property, but WE NEED 

MORE PROJECTS TO WORK ON! 
 
 

 

For more information or to schedule a site visit to your property 

please contact: 
Heather True 

htrue@cumberlandswcd.org 

(207) 892-4700 
Funding for this project was provided by a Watershed Assistance Grant from the Maine Department of Environmental Protection with Clean Water Act Section 319 funds from the U.S. Environmental 

Protection Agency. 
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